
TANAT TO PERRY  

COMMUNITY WILDLIFE GROUP 
 

 

 

There are about 12 pairs of Curlew,  
and over 30 pairs of Lapwing, in our area.  
Both have declined a lot in recent years. 

 

We need to find them before we can help them. 
We need more helpers for our survey, please. 

It’s easy to do, and only takes 3 half days, 
between late March and June. 

We’ll help locate Curlew nests to protect this year too. 
The 2023 results, and plans for 2024, will be presented at our 

public meeting. We hope you can come. All welcome. 
Simple survey instructions are provided, 

and a training session if you want it. 
 

If you can help, or you’re interested in 
finding out more about these birds, 

please come to the meeting. 
 

7.30pm Wednesday 6th March 
Morda Social Club 

(Pleasant View SY10 9NS) 
 

If you want to help, but can’t come to the meeting, please email 
Leo Smith (leo@leosmith.org.uk) 


